SC 225 Attachment 225-7

Advocacy Committee Report 2/13/12

Debbie Gonzalez, Chair

The Q&A with Chancellor Rogers on February 10^{th} was a great success. Over 40 people attended in person and approx same number called in from all over the state.

Topics included building a safety culture on campus, elements of a good compensation plan, Staff Council organization/membership, supervisory training, campus construction, staff use of SRC, accreditation success and more. A Sun*Star reporter attended so we may see an article in this week's paper (I hope). The session was recorded and we are working to make the recording and/or more detailed notes of discussion available.

The committee will meet again on Thursday 16th to discuss upcoming staff tours and advocacy events.